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Faye Thomas

From: Clerk of Board
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 2:55 PM
Subject: FW: Continued Hyperion issues in El Segundo

 
 

From: Holly Shelton >  
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 1:51 PM 
To: Clerk of Board <clerkofboard@aqmd.gov> 
Cc: Michal Haynes <mhaynes@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Continued Hyperion issues in El Segundo 
 

Hello. I am writing again to tell you that the Hyperion is continuing to release 
odors and chemicals on a very consistent basis which causes various health issues 
to the myself and other residents.  It doesnÕt have to smell outside to have these 
health issues happen. We canÕt sleep. We wake up with various issues, headaches, 
earaches, dizziness, sore throats, bloody noses, etc.  We still canÕt open windows 
and enjoy our homes or even a simple walk in the neighborhood or so some basic 
gardening work.  The smells and chemicals enter the house and cause us to be sick 
even when all doors and windows are closed, which is extra unfortunate due to the 
heat wave. 
 
The poisoning continues.  Even the animals donÕt feel well. 
 
Also, the North monitor has been off line/off kilter and has been giving 
inaccurate results since it was allegedly fixed last week.  The same thing 
happened with the Central monitor.   There seems to be a lack of recorded data 
with the North monitor. 
 
Please help us right this wrong. ItÕs been over three years of this. 
 
 
Holly Shelton 
 




